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February 16, 2014 
 

 

Sunday 11:00 a.m. Morning Worship Service 
   4:30 p.m. Youth Group  
   6:00 p.m. Men’s Bible Study – last night on Sunday night 
   

Monday   6:30 p.m. Ladies Bible Study  
   

Tuesday 10:00 a.m. Ladies Craft Time 
   

Wed. 11:30 a.m. Ladies Bible Study for Moms    
   3:00 p.m. State Mental Hospital Ministry – Please Pray  
   6:30 p.m. Praise Team Practice 
   
Thurs.   6:30 p.m. Men’s Bible Study – first night new day and time 
   
Sat.   8:00 a.m. Church Fellowship Hall Painting day 

 

Have You Signed Up To Help Bring Snacks at 9:30? 

We want To Prevent Duplication Of Goodies 
with Sign-ups. 

Next Week –  Feb. 23rd  – The Ervins 
                        Mar.  2nd  – The Glovers 

 

Volunteers Needed This Sat. Feb 22, 2014 – 8:00 a.m. 

Lunch Provided 
We need to paint the Fellowship Hall Building Inside.  
If you can help prep or paint during the week, 
please see Pastor. Thank you! 
 

Let’s Raise the Roof on This Church With Praise! 
Then Help Us To Put It Back On… 

                       We need to raise money to replace roofs, please   

                       mark an envelope “Roof Fund” to donate.   

Men’s Bible Study Update: 

The Men Will Meet Tonight and Then Switch 

to Thursday Nights Starting this Thursday! 
 

Convalescent Home Ministry Begins! 
Next Sunday at 3:00 p.m. at Ralph Neate 

Every Fourth Sunday of the month, we will be 
singing songs and having a devotional time at 
Ralph Neate to encourage the residents and 

staff.  Anyone can come.  Any age can come.   
 

Game Night 
Plan for a night of fun on Friday, Feb. 28th at 6:30 p.m. 
here in the fellowship hall.  Bring your favorite game 
and snack.  Or just come!  We will have a variety of 
games going at the same time for all ages.  This will be 
a great night to get to know one another. 
 

 

 

Zarephath ProjectZarephath ProjectZarephath ProjectZarephath Project    

    

We will be doing the Zarephath Project again this Spring.  We will be 

having a kick off Potluck on March 9
th

.  We are asking for donations 

of food and clothing.  We are looking for canned/boxed foods above 

and beyond our normal food pantry requests.  We will set up special 

buckets/boxes for just the Zarephath Project.  So as you shop if you 

can just pick up a few extra things each week and bring them in that 

would be great.  Also, please bring in clothing in good condition, 

something you could wear.  All ages of clothing will be needed. 

 

We will also be heading out in teams again after March 9
th

 to pray 

through the neighborhood and then later to knock on doors and 

introduce Jesus and our church to those we meet.  After about 8 

weeks we will have a Zarephath block party and distribute what we 

have collected to those we have met.  Please start praying for this 

outreach. 



Missionary Moment 
“CONNEXXIONS” 

(Europe) MARTHA MOORE, missionary to Germany, is connecting college 

students to Christ. The program, appropriately named Connexxions, is a 
reproducible college ministry. The Connexxions staff started with Martha 

on one campus in 2000; today it has 14 staffers in four cities, largely 
made up of students who have come to faith through the program. 

Whether it’s in her apartment, a local coffee shop or on the college 

campus, Martha is seeing God at work in the lives of young people 
searching for more than college education can offer. Because of your 

giving through the Cooperative Program, Martha is connecting with 

young people in Europe and beyond. JOHN 8:29 
 

Next Time You Are At The Grocery Store… 

When they ask “Paper or Plastic?”  Please say Paper and 
bring your paper grocery bags in to the church for the food 

pantry.  And Don’t Forget to Swipe Your S.H.A.R.E. card! 
 

Updating the Photo Board & Directory 

Visitors and Members we want to update our photo 
board.  We especially need some children to update, 
since they have grown. Please catch up with Cathy 
and get your picture taken and check the clipboard 
for accuracy of your information for the Directory!  

 

Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!    
Feb. 17 - Sarah Clary 

Feb. 20 – Melissa Cleveland 
 

Nursery Workers  
Today – Feb. 16th – Wendy Black and Quincy Richard 
               Feb. 23rd – Amber Smith and Amanda Wood 
               Mar.  2nd – Claudia Semple and Annette Ervin 
                 

Children Church Workers 
Today – Feb. 16th   –  Donna King and Debbie Whitwill 
               Feb. 23rd   –  Melissa Cleveland and Pam Ervin 
              Mar. 2nd   –  No Children’s Church 
 

                                           First Southern Baptist Church of Coalinga 

                                         297 Washington Street////P.O. Box 1021 

                                        Coalinga, CA  93210       (559) 935-0504 

                                              www.fsbccoalinga.org 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


